
Had enough of July weather?  Need some-

thing to remind you of those cool December 

days? Join us on Sunday, July 25, for 

“Christmas in July.”  We’ll read the Christmas 

story, sing carols and celebrate the birth of our Savior.  

Articles for the August newsletter are due by Tuesday, 

July 20.  Please email them, along with any pictures, to 

Cindy Kite at office.bethany@gmail.com. 

Sunday’s Sermon Title:  Six Things Every Christian Needs 

to Grow 

Scripture:  John 15:1-8 

Please be in Prayer for ...   

Members:  Lloyd Meadows, Jean Radocha, Jan Gorden, 

Johnnie Barr, Carolyn Roller 

Extended Members:  Scott -  nephew of Dianna Eicher, 

Laura & Dereck Lee - daughter & son-in-law of Phil & Ruth 

Ann Mikesell 

Young at Hearts will meet on                  

Tuesday, August 3 at 12 noon for lunch 

at The Thomas House in Dayton.  All 

those 55 and older, but still “young           

at heart” are invited to join us for a fun time of food, 

laughter and fellowship.  If you would like to join us, 

please contact Carolyn Swartz at 540-820-9798 so she will 

know how many to expect.  It will be a good time to try 

out this fun group if you haven’t ever come before. 

Are you missing connecting with people that were in a 

small group or Sunday School class with you?  If so, you 

are encouraged to reach out to folks in your group and 

reconnect!!  Sunday School classes and small groups that 

were meeting are encouraged to begin meeting again!  

Your group can decide when and where.  If you have an 

idea for a new small group, please contact Pastor Dan.  If 

you would be interested in coordinating small groups this 

fall, also, please contact Pastor Dan. 

If you would like to send Carolyn Roller a card, her        

address is UVA Encompass Health Rehabilitation Hospital, 

515 Ray C. Hunt Drive, Charlottesville, VA  22903. 

Happy Birthday to … 

16th - Karen Ott & Ralph Reese 

17th - Sandy Gibson & Jean Radocha 

19th - Nancy Colvin 

20th - Taylor Rhodes 

22nd - Dan Harrell 

The Trustees are still in need of volunteers to 

take the months of August and October to 

mow the church lawn.  If you would be               

willing to volunteer, please contact the 

office.  The mower is furnished!  Thank 

you to Jerry Sheets for mowing the month of July!  

Please prayerfully consider helping out with this                 

ministry to keep our church lawn looking beautiful! 
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As our worship service slowly returns to normal, we need smiling, friendly  
faces to greet folks as they enter the doors on Sunday mornings.   

That first impression of Bethany makes a huge difference in how visitors  
perceive the church and its folks!  

There is a sign up sheet at the Welcome Center for you to sign up once             
a month, once a quarter or just once.  Questions?  Contact Mary Beth Schwab.  


